
ARROWHEAD HOUSING, INC.
"Notice of Inspection by Lender"

Property: EASTERN GARDENS COOPERATIVE, INC, Unit No:

DEAR RESIDENT

Please be advised that the Lender has scheduled an inspection of this property for

Thursday, September 10, 2015 during the approximate hours of between 9:00 am

and 5:00 pm . They plan on inspecting several units on a random ba$is so please have

your unit ready.

This is a mandatory inspection of your unit but you do not have to be present. Thank you

for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Community Director
Septembers, 2015

Date

ARROWHEAD 804


